
  

 

This week’s attendance is 99%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are: Y3 99% 

 

 

Weekly Word 

 
  

8.9.2023 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
It’s only been a short week but the children have 
managed to cram an awful lot of learning into a few 
days!  And what about this weather, where was this in 
the Summer holidays!?!  
 
Top left we have children in Y1 experiencing their very 
own mud kitchen (as part of our new continuous 
provision setup).  Much of Y1 now resembles the 
approach to learning in FS2; mainly because we feel this 
is a good hybrid approach and allows some critical 
learning to take place in an environment they are 
familiar with.  I am sure there will be more photos to 
follow in the coming weeks. 
 
Middle left we have our new Y6 children taking part in a 
science experiment whereby they had to protect an egg 
from breaking when dropped from a height – easier said 
than done! 
 
Bottom left, the children in Y2 had a visit from Little Red 
Riding Hood.  She answered questions, talked to the 
children about her life and generally brought the story 
to life! 
 
In other news, a separate message has been added to 
the Friday email regarding PE Kits.  A final decision on 
this will be made next week with any changes coming 
into effect on Monday 18th September. 
 
Finally, this is another plea for any children’s dressing up 
costumes you may have lying in the back of your 
cupboard!   
 
Our outdoor stage continues to be well used and now 
we have an outdoor wardrobe for props, other bits and 
pieces and said costumes.  All donations greatly 
received! 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
 
 
 
 
 


